
Delilah Rencher 
Testimony on HB 33 

Supporting the DD Workforce 
 
Hello, my name is Delilah and I’ve been in the DD field for 13 years. I’ve grown to love what I 
do, but I feel we’re very much underpaid. There are many jobs that pay more & don’t require 
the patience or love to support our clients. Many companies are understaffed due to the pay. It 
takes a special kind of person to love and support individuals with intellectual disabilities. We 
should be recognized more!  
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